
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 5:07 PM 
'Nathan Collins' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10891-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Nathan Collins, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: butchcollins=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <butchcollins=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 
Of Nathan Collins 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:51 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

I am all in favor of businesses making a profit and FPL is certainly making money. My wife 
and I both own Nextera stock and it has provided generously for us however the increases 
impact the middle class significantly and they are suffering enormously. 

A business that faces no competition and is overseen by a regulatory agency has little risk 
1 



2

and much to gain. Please make FPL provide service to citizens of Florida at a fair rate. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Nathan Collins 
1 WATER CLUB WAY APT 1703 
NORTH PALM BEACH FL, 33408-3759  

 

 




